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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
We propose to take Sparrows & Woodpeckers to Church Farm, Thurstaston, on Friday 11 June 2021. 
Amongst the activities children will be collecting eggs from the hens, stroking small animals and having a 
tractor ride while they are there.  All health & safety risk assessments have been completed for these 
activities. 
 
Voluntary contributions of £17.50 will be necessary for the trip to go ahead.  Payments are to be made via 
the school money website by Friday, 4 June.  A notification will be sent to you shortly. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9.15am and will return in time for the end of the school day.  
If the coach is delayed, a text will be sent to you. 
 
If your child is unfortunately absent on the day of the trip it may not be possible to refund any of the money 
as firm bookings will have been made in advance. 
 
All children will be provided with a packed lunch consisting of a roll - ham or cheese, small cake, 1 piece of 
fruit and a bottle of water. Packed lunches are prepared in school.  You may wish to provide your child with 
an extra drink in a plastic bottle or carton, (no cans or glass bottles, no fizzy drinks please).  If you wish to 
provide your child’s packed lunch please contact Mrs Williams in the school office to discuss dietary 
requirements.   
 

Please complete the Google form for your child to take part in the activity and to indicate 
your child’s choice of roll.  Your child will not be able to go on the trip if you have not given 
permission.  Please do this before Friday 4 June. 
 
Pocket money - please do not give your child any money as there will be no opportunity to spend it. 
 
If your child is ill during the trip, we may telephone you to come and collect them.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 

H Blake,  A Doyle & S O’Rourke 
 

 


